Maple Class–Summer Term 2019- Dinosaurs Galore!
	Dear Parents

We hope you had a great Easter break!
This is a brief outline of the learning that we will be happening in Maple class this term.
Please do come and see a member of staff if you have any questions. 

Mrs Forrest and Mrs Hilder

	English 
We will be reading a range of texts with a common setting theme of woods and forests. Then we will be moving on to enjoying books about dinosaurs. We will be creating information pages using Word and developing our creative writing skills. 

	Science/Geography/History

Our main topic involves learning about plants and what they need to grow. This is our focus for our Trip to Wakehurst Place. We will  recap Seasonal changes with a focus on the weather.

We will be focusing on the history of dinosaurs.

We will also be learning about human and physical geography and developing our geographical vocabulary.
	Numeracy

Counting to 100 and beyond; Counting in 2’s, 3’s and 5’s; recognising coins and finding totals; solving word problems and investigations; reading the time to the hour, half hour, quarter hour and five minutes; addition, subtraction, multiplication and division using practical and written methods; doubling and halving and fractions. 

	Music
We will be learning songs and appraising different pieces of music. We will learn to say what we like and dislike when listening to new music. Our new unit is  called  ‘Friendship Song’. 
	PE
We will be practising for Sports Day, developing our skills when playing invasion games and taking part in multi-skills activities with Toby. PE is now happening on Mondays and Wednesdays. 
	ICT
We are going to learn how to keep safe while using the internet and then we will be using it to search for information.
We will also be using Comic Life to create dinosaur comic strips. 

	RE
We will be learning about Hinduism and the special celebrations, places of worship and food that Hindu’s eat. 
	Art/DT
We will be exploring the work of Monet as part of our Art work and this is linked to plants. 
In DT, we will be creating and sewing dinosaur puppets.
	PSHE
Our units this term are Dear diary,
Joining in and joining up and 

Relationship Education.  Later we will be preparing the children for moving on to a new year group or class.  

	Homework

Please do use Tapestry as a means of communication unless it is something urgent and check it regularly for messages from us.  Education City home learning is regularly updated so please do give it a go from time to time. Daily reading at home with an adult or older sibling as well as bedtime stories are vital experiences that your child needs in order to develop crucial early reading and writing skills. 


